
 

 
CME Report: 

 
The North-East Regional Immunohematology CME and Workshop held on 10 Jan 2025 under the aegis 
of the Blood Centre, Apollo Hospitals Guwahati and the Indian Society of Transfusion Medicine (ISTM) 
drew participation from leading hospitals across the region, including prominent institutions from 
Guwahati, Jorhat, RIMS, Imphal and NEIGHRIMS, Shillong. 
 
The CME was highly appreciated for its interactive and intensely academic sessions. Participants were 
able to take part in knowledge sharing and discussions on resolving practical issues in 
Immunohematology using latest technology. The CME had participation from Transfusion Medicine 
practitioners, Clinicians of Hemato-oncology and Internal Medicine, with DNB students attending the 
sessions also. 
 
The Workshop on Blood Group Discrepancies and Antibody Titration saw participation from technical 
personnel and doctors. 
 
We are deeply obliged to ISTM for guiding us in this event and we look forward to organizing more such 
events in the future. 
 
Thank you. 
With regards. 
 
 

 
Dr. Deepa Bhuyan 
MOIC, Blood Centre 
Apollo Hospitals Guwahati 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 


